
Welcome to Our Church Choir! 

Dear [New Member's Name], 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our church choir family! Your decision to join us is a 

wonderful step in your musical journey and we are excited to have you on board. 

Our choir is not only a group of singers, but a community of friends who come together to share 

our love of music and glorify God through our voices. We practice every [day of the week] at 

[time] in [location], and we would love for you to attend our next rehearsal on [date]. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance settling in. We 

encourage you to get to know your fellow choir members and make the most of this experience. 

Once again, welcome to the choir! We look forward to singing alongside you and sharing many 

joyful moments together. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


